
From: Mark Flower [mark.flower@bristol.gov.uk] 

Sent: 06 October 2009 14:59 

To: sales@cabsafesecurity.com 

Subject:Taxi Screens 

 

Hello Hussan. 

 

Sorry its taken so long to get back in touch, I have spoken with my line  

Manager Keith Burchell who has read your Introductory Dossier and is happy for  

your product to be used in Hackney Carriages and Private Hire vehicles in our  

Licensing District. 

 

the main Trade organisation is the Transport and General Workers Union taxi  

Branch their number is 0117 9230555. contact name Christine Morgan. 

 

  

 

Mark Flower 

Licensing Officer 

Princess House, Princess Street 

Bedminster, Bristol BS3 4AG 

 

Tel:  0117 9142504 

Fax: 0117 9142515 


